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16 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of Y6 Children 
 
Y6 Residential Trip to Kilvrough Manor – New Dates 
 
We are writing to let you know that due to new Department for Education guidelines, residential 
trips are being delayed, so we have had to postpone the rescheduled March week for our Y6s. 
 
Luckily we have been able to book in for the last week of the summer term, providing residential 
trips for children are permitted to go ahead.  The new dates for the three night trip are now 
Monday 19th – Thursday 22nd July 2021, with the last day of school therefore being Friday 23rd 
July.  We have been in discussion with the centre manager and have been reassured of all the 
precautions which will be put into place to ensure everything will be safe. 
 
Thank you to everyone for your deposit payments.  As the trip will now be taking place in July, 
we will not require the balance payments until Monday 17th May.  Please make your payments 
via your personal ParentPay account. 
 
If you think you are entitled to Pupil Premium/Free School Meals, you should have by now 

contacted the school office to check if you are able to have part or all of this trip funded by the 

school.  Follow this link: http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-free-school-meals to check 

your eligibility.  However, if you need to check with us, please do not hesitate to ask. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact any of us in the 
school office, Mr Dawson or Mrs Woods.  We are really looking forward to this very exciting and 
worthwhile residential trip which will be a great celebration of your children’s time with us at  
St Joseph’s. 
 
With very best wishes for a restful, safe and happy Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Nicola Kershaw 
Admin Assistant 
School Office (01666 822331) 
assistant@st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk  
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